## SPECIAL MEETING APPROVAL OF MODIFICATION COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM FFY 1990

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, April 22, 1991 at 3:30 p.m. with Supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt resolution approving the modification to the FFY 1990 CDBG program.

As there were no residents in attendance, there was a motion by Ronald Golba and a second by Joseph Budai to adopt Resolution No. 6-1991 accepting the modification to the FFY 1990 CDBG Program.

The modification amends the use of program income from tap-in fees and front-foot assessments for the sewer line assessments to use for the current water line extension projects.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary